
QUEBEC, SATURDAY, MARCH 14, 1970

M. MARC LALONDE
OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER
PARLIAMENT BUILDINGS
0 TTAWA

I ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THE MESSAGE TRANSMITTED BY THE

PRIME MINISTER OF CANADA TO M. JEAN-JACQUES BERTRAND, PRIME

MINISTER OF QUEBEC, CONCERNING THE NIAMEY CONFERENCE.

I SHALL BRING THIS MESSAGE TO THE ATTENTION OF M. BERTRAND

DURING THE WEEK-END, AT THE LATEST MONDAY.

YOURS TRULY,

CLAUDE MORIN
DEPUTY MINISTER
DEPARTMENT OF INTER-
GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS
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